
WATER 
TRANSMISSION 
MAIN EXTENSION

ININVESTING

N. Brighton Avenue - Searcy 
Creek Parkway
Extending a 36-inch water transmission main 
approximately 6,600 feet.

PROJECT AREA

November 2018 to September 2019

PUBLIC MEETING
Water Transmission Main Project

Monday, Oct. 29, 2018
5:30 p.m.

Shoal Creek Patrol Division, 
Community Room
6801 NE Pleasant Valley Road
Kansas City, MO 64119

Why:

When:

Where: 
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WHAT?
•	 Important infrastructure work will be 

performed in your area.
•	 36-inch water transmission main 

extension.

WHY?
•	 The new water main will extend water 

supply to enable future development 
and growth.

WHEN?
•	 Weather permitting, construction will 

begin November 2018 and conclude 
September 2019.

WATER TRANSMISSION MAIN EXTENSION

YOUR INVESTMENTS AT WORK

N. Brighton Avenue - Searcy Creek Parkway

WHO?
KC Water in partnership with Kissick 
Construction Company, Inc.

WHERE?
The water transmission main runs through 
Pleasant Valley Park from NE 64th Street 
and N. Brighton Avenue to Pleasant Valley 
Road near Searcy Creek Parkway. 

IMPROVEMENTS?
•	 Increased system reliability.
•	 Increased capacity for north system.

WHAT TO EXPECT?
•	 Large equipment will be used, creating 

noise and dusty conditions, which will 
be controlled. 

•	 Road and street land closures will be 
clearly marked. 

•	 Any curbs, driveways, and streets 
affected by this construction will be 
replaced. 

•	 Lawn and wooded areas will be 
restored when work is complete.  

www.kcwaterservices.org

QUESTIONS?

Specific questions about this project can be 
directed to:
•	 John Garvey, Project Manager,             

Kissick Construction, 816-363-5530 or 
jgarvey@kissickco.com

•	 Daniel Richardson, North Area Inspections            
KC Water, 816-513-4883 or                
daniel.richardson@kcmo.org

•	 Kelly Finn, Project Manager,                        
KC Water, 816-513-0351 or                          
kelly.finn@kcmo.org 


